Jean Batten School Newsletter



TERM 4, 2020 Week 1

Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia Orana, Fakalofa lahi atu, Namaste, Ni sa bula vinaka, Konichiwa, Ni hao ma

> Nga mihi nui ki a koutou i tenei ra Nau Mai Haere Mai

Welcome back - Term 4 2020

It certainly is great to see many of our tamariki return to school this morning, bringing some sunshine to an otherwise grey and windy day here in Auckland.

It is pleasing to see that we have almost 80% attendance today. We are confident that this trend will continue over the next couple of days as we look forward to <u>all</u> students returning to regular attendance here at JBS.

If your child is unwell, they must stay home.

Please be assured that we remain vigilant around strict hygiene practices, hand-washing etc and contact tracing.

Our decision to restrict visits to classrooms remains in place until further notice.

No parents/caregivers are permitted beyond our entry point.

ALL visitors MUST report to the school office. Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.

Contact Information

It is essential that we have the most recent contact information for all students. In the event of an illness or injury, we MUST be able to get in touch with a family member. This is particularly important during these times of Covid-19 — and any potential, future outbreaks.

Term 4 – Swimming Lessons

Year 3-6 students begin swimming lessons this term at Moana-Nui-a-Kiwi pools, Mangere.
Rooms 1, 10, 15 and 21 lessons take place every Monday from the 19th October through to the 7th December. Students from Rooms 3, 7, 8, 14, 20, 22 will have their lessons every Tuesday, from 13th October (tomorrow) through to the 1st December.

Please ensure your child brings their swimming togs, towel and plastic bag for wet items. If your child is not well and unable to participate, please send a note to school excusing them from swimming.

Feed my Tinana - Breakfast Club

Start your day the healthy way

8.15-8.45am – Room 6

See you there!



He aroha whakato He aroha puta mai

If kindness is shown
Then kindness you shall receive

Kia pai to raa whakataa Nardi Leonard – Principal



Jean Batten School Newsletter



TERM 4, 2020 Week 1

Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia Orana, Fakalofa lahi atu, Namaste, Ni sa bula vinaka, Konichiwa, Ni hao ma

> Nga mihi nui ki a koutou i tenei ra Nau Mai Haere Mai

Welcome back - Term 4 2020

It certainly is great to see many of our tamariki return to school this morning, bringing some sunshine to an otherwise grey and windy day here in Auckland.

It is pleasing to see that we have almost 80% attendance today. We are confident that this trend will continue over the next couple of days as we look forward to <u>all</u> students returning to regular attendance here at JBS.

If your child is unwell, they must stay home.

Please be assured that we remain vigilant around strict hygiene practices, hand-washing etc and contact tracing.

Our decision to restrict visits to classrooms remains in place until further notice.

No parents/caregivers are permitted beyond our entry point.

ALL visitors MUST report to the school office. Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.

Contact Information

It is essential that we have the most recent contact information for all students. In the event of an illness or injury, we MUST be able to get in touch with a family member. This is particularly important during these times of Covid-19 — and any potential, future outbreaks.

Term 4 – Swimming Lessons

Year 3-6 students begin swimming lessons this term at Moana-Nui-a-Kiwi pools, Mangere.
Rooms 1, 10, 15 and 21 lessons take place every Monday from the 19th October through to the 7th December. Students from Rooms 3, 7, 8, 14, 20, 22 will have their lessons every Tuesday, from 13th October (tomorrow) through to the 1st December.
Please ensure your child brings their swimming togs, towel and plastic bag for wet items. If your child is not well and unable to participate, please send a note to school excusing them from swimming.

Feed my Tinana - Breakfast Club

FEED MY TINANA – returns tomorrow!
Start your day the healthy way
8.15-8.45am – Room 6
See you there!



He aroha whakato He aroha puta mai

If kindness is shown
Then kindness you shall receive

Kia pai to raa whakataa Nardi Leonard – Principal

